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We hope everyone had a happy and safe
Fourth of July. Summer is in full swing
and it’s prime-time for trips up North!
Plan a trip with Apogee before the
summer is over.
Email schedule@flyapogee.com to plan
your summer getaway!

GREETINGS APOGEE

COMMUNITY
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APOGEE MEMBERSHIP

PROGRAM

Our membership program for frequent-
flyers is filling up. We will only be
accepting a few more clients into the
program, so be sure to sign up today!
When you buy into our program as a
platinum member, you receive three
hours of flight time in each plane. 3.0
hours in the Excel Jet, 3.0 hours in the CJ1
Jet, and 3.0 hours in the Cirrus. This is a
deal that won’t last long. Take advantage!

Here’s a link to learn more:
https://www.eaa.org/en/airventure

PONTIAC OPEN HOUSE AND

AIRSHOW

Facebook: @flyapogee

LinkedIn: Apogee Air

schedule@flyapogee.com

OSHKOSH AIR SHOW

We have two groups starting to form for a
trip to EAA AirVenture Airshow in
Oshkosh, Wisconsin. One group on
Tuesday, July 23rd for the day and another
group on Wednesday, July 23rd for the
day. We would estimate roughly
$1400/person, depending on the exact
plane/details. We still have open seats on
both the trips, but they are filling up fast!

Email Valerie@flyapogee.com or
josh@flyapogee.com with any questions.

Mark your calendars for Sunday, August
11th for the annual airshow at KPTK! The
Open House is from 10am-4pm and the
Airshow starts at 2pm. We would love to
see you stop in and stay for a while with
the Apogee Community.

Here’s a link to learn more:
https://www.oakgov.com/aviation/airports
/ocia/Pages/Air-Show.aspx


